
 

Public Announcement – For Immediate Release  

July 23, 2025  

Phoenix AZ -  

Closure of the Rock and Roll Car Show at The Pavilions at Talking Stick 

We regret to announce that the Rock and Roll Car Show at The Pavilions at Talking Stick 

will be permanently closed, effective immediately. 

For over three decades, this beloved event has brought together car enthusiasts, families, and 

community members to celebrate classic and custom vehicles in a fun and welcoming 

environment. We are incredibly grateful for the years of support, passion, and memories shared 

by our loyal participants and visitors. 

This decision was not made lightly, and we want to extend our heartfelt thanks to all who have 

contributed to making the Rock and Roll Car Show a Saturday night tradition. 

While this chapter is coming to a close, the spirit of the car community lives on, and we 

encourage everyone to continue supporting local events and gatherings that celebrate the 

automotive world.  We highly encourage event patrons to visit Cold Beer & Cheeseburgers 

Saturday Car Meet Up at Pima Crossings in Scottsdale on Shea and 101. 

https://www.coldbeers.com/cheeseburgers/car-shows/  

Thank you for being part of the journey!  

https://www.coldbeers.com/cheeseburgers/car-shows/

